
Please Support our Food Drive
October 24 - 28

Non-Perishable Food Items Needed
(collection bin in the school lobby)

Ready-to-eat Canned Meals
Canned Meat, Tuna, Fruits & Vegetables

Instant Potatoes; Canned & Dry Soup
Peanut Butter; Jelly; Canned Pork & Beans; 

Canned Juices; Sip-size Juices 
Hot & Cold Cereal;  Non-Perishable Milk

For more information, please contact 
Jane or Oliver Pangilinan  

(732) 924-4531

In Memory of  Mrs. Carol Haimowitz

Mrs. Haimowitz recently passed away, and her son Mike is a close, 
personal friend of the Pangilinan Family.  Our own Mrs. Browne, 
4B, was also a dear friend of Mrs. Haimowitz’s.  She was an active 
member of St. Mary’s  in Middletown, and was always striving to 
keep our local food banks stocked.

When she passed on September 30th, her obituary read, 
“Flowers are beautiful, but hungry children cannot eat 
them.”  

Please help us honor her by donating a non-perishable food item 
that will be delivered to the Foodbank of Monmouth and Ocean 
Counties in her name.  


